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June 2018 

 
Dear Colleague, 
 

CWU Digital Photography Competition 2018 

The CWU has again decided to run a digital photography competition as part of our informal learning 
project. This competition is open to all CWU members and their families. Last year's winner was, Tim El 
Shawk who is a member of the Gloucestershire Amal Branch. 

Our Learning Reps have enabled hundreds of our members to undertake Digital Photography courses.  
The opportunities offered by mobile and smart phones mean that many of our members have a digital 
camera in their pocket to record the world around them.  This is an exciting opportunity for our 
members to share their skills and abilities and I encourage members and their families to take part.  

If members are interested in learning more about digital photography they can access a free 
online course on CWU Left Click www.cwu.org/leftclick  

The winning entries will be judged to be the most visually appealing interpretations of the brief, 
capturing on camera the spirit of the chosen theme and their overall impact and composition. Digital 
manipulation is acceptable but not necessary.  To assist our judges please add a short explanation of 
how and why the photo was taken. 

You can enter up to one photo in each of the following categories 
 
1. Rising 
2. In Numbers 
3. In Letters 
4. It’s in our Nature  

 
The overall winner of the competition will win a £200 gift voucher. 

Entries should be sent via email to learn@cwu.org by midnight on the 30
th

 September 2018. Entrants 
must supply their name, Branch and email address.  We regret that we are unable to accept postal 
entries. 

Terms & Conditions and a promotional poster are attached. If you have any queries please contact 
Simon Massen at smassen@cwu.org 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Trish Lavelle 
Head of Education and Training 
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